
News and Announcements 

Call for Papers: Reflections on Community-Based Writing Instruc­
tion is a new publication intended to provide a forum for scholarship 
on service-learning in college composition courses. The editor invites 
articles (1,000 to 2,500 words) reporting on research, describing, and 
reflecting on curriculum or teaching practices, or exploring the practi­
cal, theoretical, political, and ethical implications of community-based 
writing instruction. Reflections will be published three times a year 
and is edited by Barbara Roswell of Goucher College. To submit a pa­
per, request more information, or subscribe, contact her at 
broswell@goucher .edu. 

Call for Articles: Written Communication is an international, 
multidisciplinary journal that publishes theory and research in writ­
ing from fields including anthropology, English, history, journalism, 
linguistics, psychology, and rhetoric. No worthy topic related to writ­
ing is beyond the scope of the journal. For detailed information about 
submissions, please see any recent issue of Written Communication or 
visit the website: www.wisc.edu/ english/ composition/ 
written_communication/Wcwebpg. 
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